CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT
DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: David Whitaker, Director, LPD

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council
DATE: April 1, 2025

RE: Reso Urging State to allow uncapping events

Please draft a resolution requesting the Michigan State Legislature pass a law that would
allow municipalities to phase in uncapping events such as property sales and expirations
of Neighborhood Enterprise Zones. Please contact Ari Ruttenberg from my office at
ruttenberga@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues
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